FRANK H. WALSH

P.O, BOX 30
PHONE 303-522-1839

STERLING, COLORADO 80751

February 14, 1973

T

State of Colorado

0il1 and Gas Conservation Commission
Room 237, Columbine Building

1845 Sherman Street

Denver, Colorado 80203

Gentlemen:

With reference to your letter of February 5,
1973, the Kirk well located in Section 17, Town-

ship 9 North, Range 53 West, Logan County, Co " Ty
this is to advise that the well has en plugged
as yet. We are awaiting an _ onfiemt—Tig-

Yours truly,

Frank H. Walsh
FHW/e11

Enclosure



